On September 19th, the following questions were received from Board Member Paulette Burdick regarding Board Item CP2 - Architectural Agreement for Barton ES:

Question:  Will the children be relocated to a holding school during construction?

Response:  Yes.

Question:  Where is the holding school?

Response:  Congress Middle School.

Question:  Will the alterative school site be utilized or will the District consider selling the site?

Response:  The site will be partially used by Barton ES before and after school while it is under construction.  We were previously planning to incorporate the site into Barton ES, however, once we prepared the site plan and looked at which buildings will be staying, it did not make sense to try to incorporate this site because the buildings would be too far apart and we were able to make everything work fine on the existing campus.  

We have no plans to sell the alternative school site as we have a number of potential needs for the site, including reusing it as an alternative school, or for administrative offices.
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